
As a lifelong Oregonian as well as an Ore CHL , Utah CFP holder and an Army 
Veteran.  I strongly oppose the way this is written.  I’m not opposed to tightening of 
background checks but I am opposed to the way this bill is written making it illegal to 
loan your best friend or other members of a shooting group you belong to a firearm 
without a check and/or  transfer. I feel this bill only puts more restrictions on many of us 
who belong to shooting groups and gun clubs and enjoy shooting in our leisure time.   
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